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Online Content:


Website:
www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au

School Email
shsl@catholic.tas.edu.au


Facebook: 
facebook.com/sacredheartl

Pinterest:
	pinterest.com.au/sacredheartl


P & F email
pnf@sacredheartl.tas.edu.au


Our P.B.S. Values are:

Respect for Ourselves
Respect for Others

Respect for our Learning

ANZAC Day


Prep- Gr2 
Early Childhood 
Cross Country
Friday May 5th

‘It takes knowledge to understand others, but it needs a clear mind to 
know oneself. It takes strength to surpass others, but it requires a 
strong will to surpass oneself.’ (Lao Tsu)

ANZAC Day has grown in significance with each passing year. I’m sure 
many of us wondered what would happen as some of the World War 1 
veterans died. Would we still spend time honouring their legacy? Would 
the crowds still turn up to march and attend commemorations? Would 
children attend in school holidays? 

My big ‘takeaways’ from Tuesday included 
• Australians are enormously proud and respectful of what 

servicemen and women have done, and continue to do, for our 
country.


• Our children understand why it is important to provide a visual 
presence on ANZAC Day.


• Our families value the opportunity for the children of Sacred Heart 
to march, and give thanks, on one of Australia’s most important 
days.


• I was proud to march alongside the children, parents and staff of 
our school community.


As we commence Term 2 at Sacred Heart I know I am privileged to be 
working with and for the children of Sacred Heart. I know our school 
community is a remarkable community made up of people who continue 
to work for the common good. This term when moments arise that 
challenge us, view them as opportunities for learning and growth, just 
as Jesus did 2023 years ago. Let’s all be thankful that we live in a 
country where others have sacrificed their lives for others, let’s all be 
grateful that we cohabit a school community that aspires to support the 
children to live their lives as Jesus challenges us.

Mother’s Day 
Celebration

Wednesday May 10th

Gr3-6 Cross Country
Friday May 19th

Save the Date
150th Anniversary

Mass and Celebrations
Friday June 16th

2024 Kinder 
Enrolments Close

Friday May 26

http://www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au
mailto:shsl@catholic.tas.edu.au
http://facebook.com/sacredheartl
http://www.pinterest.com.au/sacredheartl/
mailto:pnf@sacredheartl.tas.edu.au
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Brent Wilson 
Principal

Pupil Free Day - Staff Spirituality


Sacred Heart staff along with 25 other Catholic schools in Tasmania spent time exploring our 
spirituality on Monday. Facilitated from Hobart via ZOOM our theme was ‘How to Grow in Faith’. 
Led by Father Michel Remery, a Dutch priest. 

‘How to Grow in Faith’ is a program that encourages people to explore their questions about 
God, life, faith in an open-ended way, and in a confidential, supportive small- group context, to 
share their faith with others, and to be inspired to grow in their faith personally. 

Mother’s Day at SHS Wednesday 10th May 


Wednesday 10th May Sacred Heart will be celebrating Mother’s Day in and around classrooms. 
Save the date for an hour with your children. 

Mums and friends will be able to enjoy time with their children either at 9-10am or 2-3pm.

Mother’s Day Gifts


Thanks to the families who have already sent in gifts for Mother’s Day. Please remember we 
need every family to send a gift per child so that we have 461 gifts for children to purchase. 
So far we have received less than 50 gifts. This means we still need more than 400 gifts to be 
sent to school before next Wednesday.

Thanks in anticipation.

Winter Uniform


Thanks to our families for ensuring your children were so beautifully dressed to commence 
Term 2.

Uniform Survey


The Uniform Survey sent home last term will close next Tuesday 2nd May. We will re send the 
link via COMPASS to families. We would love to have one response per family to provide us 
with a clear understanding of our communities thoughts.

School Families - Kinder 2024 
All school families who have a child who is 4 years of age as of the 1st January 2024

please complete an enrolment form from our school office ASAP.  
Enrolments close on Friday 26th May 2023
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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday
23rd 24th
 25th
 26th
 27th


Instrumental Band

8:30am-9:30am 
Instrumental Strings

11:30am-1pm


28th

Assembly

2pm-3pm

29th

30th 1st

Dance Fit Gr3-6

2nd

Prep Vision Screening

3rd

Gr 3 & 4 Excursion


4th

Instrumental Band

8:30am-9:30am 
Instrumental Strings

11:30am-1pm

Gr 5 & 6 Excursion

5th

Prep - Gr2 Cross 
Country

6th

7th 8th

Dance Fit Gr3-6

9th
 10th
 11th

Instrumental Band

8:30am-9:30am 
Instrumental Strings

11:30am-1pm


12th
 13th

14th 15th

BraveHearts

Dance Fit Gr3-6

16th
 17th
 18th

Instrumental Band

8:30am-9:30am 
Instrumental Strings

11:30am-1pm


19th

Gr 3-6 Cross 
Country

20th

April 2023

2023 Term  Dates

Term Two:
26 April - 7 July
Term Three:
25 July - 29 September 
Term Four:
17 October - 13 December

2023 Dates

May
Prep- Gr2 
Early Childhood Cross Country
Friday 5th
Mother’s Day Celebration
Wednesday 10th
Gr3-6 Cross Country
Friday 19th

June
NIJSSA Cross Country
Wednesday 7th
Public Holiday (King’s Birthday)
Monday 12th
150 Year Celebration and Mass (11:30am)
Friday 16th 

May 2023

2024 Term  Dates
Term One:
Mon 5 February -  Thur 11 April
Easter Break
Fri 29 March - Tue 2 April
Term Two:
Mon 29 April - Fri 5 July
Term Three:
Tue 23 July -  Fri 27 September 
Term Four:
Tue 15 October - Tue 17 December
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TERM 2 GR 3-6 CROSS COUNTRY TRAINING

 


This coming Tuesday 2nd May and each Tuesday and Friday after this (last training Tuesday 
16th May) we begin Cross Country training for any students in Grades 3-6 who would like to do 
some early morning training for our upcoming School Cross Country. Each Tuesday and Friday 
morning from 8am students can gather at Brickfields for a 20 minute training session with Mr. 

Anderson and other staff.


Students can wear their sports uniform on these days if training for Cross Country.


Cross Country training dates at Brickfields

Tuesday 2nd May


Friday 5th May

Tuesday 9th May

Friday 12th May


Tuesday 16th May
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SACRAMENTAL DATES for RECONCILIATION

Informatio� Paren� Meetin�
Tuesday 21st February @ Launceston Catholic Pastoral
Centre
44 Margaret St, Launceston

Welcom� an� Commitmen� Masse�
Candidates wishing to receive the Sacrament of Reconciliation need to
attend one Mass on any of the dates below.

DATE : 4th or 5th March
Candidates may attend any Mass. These are listed below

Sacred Heart Church, Newstead – Saturday Vigil 6pm
St Finn Barr’s Church, Invermay – Sunday 9am
St Patrick’s College Chapel, Prospect – Sunday 10am
Church of the Apostles, L’ton – Sunday 10:30 am or 6:30pm

FAITH SHARING @ Churc� of Ap�tle�
Candidates wishing to receive the Sacrament of Reconciliation need to attend these three faith
sharing sessions. Each session may take approximately 30 minutes, but
the Church is open for the times listed below.

WHEN: Session ONE: 6th or 7th March 3:30pm – 7pm
Session TWO: 3rd or 4th April  3:30pm – 7pm
Session THREE: 1st or 2nd   May 3:30pm – 7pm

SACRAMENT of RECONCILIATION
Sacred Heart Church, Newstead 16th May

For further information please contact
Rosie Caelli
pltn-sacraments@AOHTAS.ORG.AU

Mother’s Day Stall

SHS P&F and Grade 5 will be running a Mother's Day stall on

Wednesday 10th May & Thursday 11th May with funds raised


going towards our very highly valued "Books for Babies"

We would ask all children to donate an item/gift


to the value of approx $5.

We will be selling these for $2 each.


Items could include key-rings, tea towels, jewellery, plants, 

plant pots, candles


Items can be taken to your child's classroom.

Can all gifts please be sent in by May 3rd.
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Setup for Success is Catholic Education Tasmania’s early years program 
promoting learning for life for both young children (Birth -5) and their 

families. 

Our program at Sacred Heart is named ‘Happy Hearts’. 
Children aged Birth - 5 years old, including Kindergarten children, are 

welcome to join us in the Kinder Green room.
We have a choice of two sessions each Thursday:

10:00 - 11:30 or 12:30 - 2:00
Bring along a hat, water bottle and own individual fruit. 

Weekly updates can be found at our

  ‘2023 Happy Hearts SETUP for Success @ Sacred Heart Launceston’  

Facebook group. It is a great way to stay connected to ‘Happy Hearts’ and 
with each other.

Please feel free to email us too beth.rickerby@catholic.tas.edu.au 

We look forward to seeing you at Happy Hearts!
Beth & Rebecca 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/724977608553126
mailto:beth.rickerby@catholic.tas.edu.au
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GET  YOUR TICKETSTICKETS TODAY!
WWW.THEATRENORTH.COM.AUWWW.THEATRENORTH.COM.AU

P: 6331 0052P: 6331 0052

ST PATRICK’S COLLEGE PRESENTS

WEDNESDAY 3 MAY TO FRIDAY 5 MAY | 7:00PM
FRIDAY 5 MAY | MATINEE 11.00AM

BY ARRANGEMENT WITH ORIGIN™ THEATRICAL ON BEHALF OF THE REALLY USEFUL GROUP LIMITED
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Clothing Pool Info

Orders can be emailed to


 shs.clothingpool@catholic.tas.edu.au 

and will be left at the school office for collection.


A reminder of School Uniform for 2023


Kinder, Prep and Grade 1 wear sports uniform all year

Grade 2 to Grade 6 wear full school uniform - Summer and Winter


mailto:shs.clothingpool@catholic.tas.edu.au?subject=Clothing%20Pool%20Order
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Uniform shop open Thursdays 2-4pm

Orders can be emailed to shs.clothingpool@catholic.tas.edu.au , and then collected from the 
school office once you are notified your order has been completed.
For enquiries please contact 
Kelly Cox (0400 128 200) and Rebecca Millwood(0418 721 952)

Sports Days

Kinder, Prep Grade 1 - Sports Uniform All Year
Grade 2 and 3 (Sports Uniform Thur and Fri )
Grades 4 (Sports Uniform Tuesday and Friday)
Grades 5 (Sports Uniform Wednesday and Friday)
Grades 6 (Sports Uniform Tuesday and Friday)

working with vulnerable people registration
If parents do not have registration or registration is pending you will not be able to 
volunteer and attend the excursion or school event.  This is something that we do not want 
to have to do but as legislation and system policy we need to adhere to.

How to apply for a WWVP and Number

1.Complete the online application form www.justice.tas.gov.au/working_with_children
2. Print the “Application Receipt” which is generated when the application has been completed in 

full
3. Take the “Application Receipt” to a Service Tasmania shop, pay the fee ($17.60) and have 

your 100 point check to confirm identity
Once your registration has been approved and you receive your WWVP card, please bring 
it to the school office so your name, registration number and expiry date can be recorded 

and verified.

2023 Term Dates 


Term 1 Friday 3.2.23 to Thursday 6.4.23

Term 2 Wednesday 26.4.23 to Friday 7.7.23

Term 3 Tuesday 25.7.23 to Friday 29.9.23

Term 4 Tuesday 17.10.23 to Wed 13.12.23

Canteen

Lunch orders are available Tuesdays & Thursdays. 
Order through the Flexischools app.
If you have used the Flexischools app before you will 
need to update your child’s grade.
2023 - Lunch Orders will not be available for at 
least the first 5 weeks of Term 1.

Absentees

Please use the Compass App to notify the school if your child will be absent.
If your child is arriving to school late they must report to the office when they arrive at school. 
Please note: only the York St gate is unlocked after 9am

School Times

8.55am Classes commence
11.00am First Lunch Break
11.30am Classes recommence
1.30pm Second Lunch Break
2.00pm Classes recommence
2.55pm Classes dismissed

Webpage:	
www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au

	Facebook:

	www.facebook.com/sacredheartl

Pinterest:

	www.pinterest.com.au/sacredheartl/

S.H.S.	Parents	and	Friends	email

 shsl.pnf@catholic.tas.edu.au


mailto:shs.clothingpool@catholic.tas.edu.au
http://www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au
http://www.facebook.com/sacredheartl
https://www.pinterest.com.au/sacredheartl/
mailto:shsl.pnf@catholic.tas.edu.au
http://www.justice.tas.gov.au/working_with_children
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